
Subject: Photo of HMD logo sign on trashcan
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 06/07/2016 10:40 AM
To: Brandon Steffanus
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Brandon, thanks for your call.  Attached is a photo of one of our existing trashcans with the logo sign on it.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org
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